
In partnership with

23 October 2024

Reminder of works
Continued closure of the intersection of Harris Street and Cowper Street, 
Yarraville for asphalting, service relocation and intersection kerbing works
When: from the end of October – mid December 2024.
This will involve: closing Harris Street before the intersection of Cowper Street to vehicles. The eastern end of Harris Street 
will remain open to two-way local traffic only, allowing access to local businesses in Harris Street.
Pedestrian access along Harris Street and Cowper Street will be maintained.
Maribyrnong City Council will continue their reconstruction work of Cowper Street, with the southern end of Cowper Street 
closed during this period.
For more information on the latest traffic updates, dates or detour route information, please visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. Our team will work to minimise impacts as much as 
possible. Dates are subject to change.



westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105 (call anytime)
info@wgta.vic.gov.au

	� For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147
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